
 

 

 
 

 
Press release 
April 23, 2019 
 

IMPACT COATINGS CHANGES ANNUAL REPORT 
PUBLICATION DATE TO APRIL 24 
 
The publication date for the 2018 Impact Coatings Annual Report has been rescheduled 
to Wednesday April 24, 2019. 
 
In a press release on April 15, 2019, the company reported that the publication of the annual 
report would be delayed from the planned date of April 15, until April 29, 2019. The change 
was made for practical reasons. 
 
After the company was made aware that the new date for publication of the annual report was 
less than three weeks before the annual general meeting of shareholders on May 15, 2019, 
the company decided to move forward the publication until April 24, 2019, i.e., three weeks 
before the annual general meeting. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Torbjörn Sandberg, CEO 
+46 768 43 43 76 
 
Peter Högfeldt, VP Marketing 
+46 708 87 44 34 
 
E-mail: investors@impactcoatings.se 
 
The information was delivered, via the contact persons named above, for publication on 
April 23, 2019, at 2:30 p.m. CEST. 
 

 
About Impact Coatings AB 
 
Impact Coatings develops and delivers world-leading technology for industrial PVD-coatings 
with a focus on fuel cell, decorative, metallization, and reflector applications. PVD is a method 
of, under vacuum, producing thin layers of metals and ceramics – surface coatings that max-
imize performance and durability. Impact Coatings markets coating equipment under the 
trade name INLINECOATER™ and coatings under MAXPHASE™. 
 
The company’s shares trade on the Nasdaq First North exchange (Nasdaq OMX Nordic). The 
company’s Certified Adviser is Redeye AB, reachable via Certifiedadviser@redeye.se or +46 
(0)8 121 576 90. 
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